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Teen Theatre

The Teen Summer Theater, a
group of fifty talented young
people, are now in final
rehearsals of their 1930’s Cole
Porter musical comedy, which
will open next Sunday, Aug. 18, at
the Town Dock. Additional
performances will be seen Aug.
19 and 23 at Manorhaven Park,
Aug. 24 at Clinton Martin Park
and Aug. 25 at the Town Dock.

The group has- previously
presented ‘‘Anything Goes’’ and
“Bye Bye Birdie”’ at the Sousa
Bandshell.

The performances this summer
are presented as part of the Town
of North Hempstead’s Summer
Concert Series in the Town’s
portable band shell. Supported by
donations from local
businessmen and friends, the
Town of North Hempstead and l
the Port Play Troupe, all per-

formances are free to the public.



